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Dear brothers and sisters,

On behalf of ECMI (European Christian Mission International) and MLI (Missio Link International),
we bring you news about the “Mitspa House” project you have been generously supporting.

Up until now, Mitspa House in Timisoara, Romania, has been a joint project between ECMI and
MLI, run by ECM missionary Alexia Coleman in partnership with the Romanian organisation MLI,
but it was always ECMI’s ambition to see it reach the point where it is fully under the auspices of
a Romanian organisation. We are happy to announce that the moment has come for MLI to take
full responsibility for running Mitspa House from September this year.

We are grateful for Alexia’s initiative and drive in founding and running Mitspa House, which has
enabled it to reach this point. Pray for Alexia in this time of transition, as she leaves this ministry
and seeks God’s direction for the future.

We want to take the opportunity to thank you for your generosity in supporting Mitspa House all
this time. During these years, Mitspa House has helped 16 mothers and 20 children in very
difficult situations, and lives have been transformed through the healing power of the Gospel in
action, restoring and saving. The impact of Mitspa House has been invaluable, and your support
has played a huge role in making all of this possible. Thank you!

The partnership between ECMI and MLI has been a rich and fruitful one, as we hope and pray it
will continue to be. In this spirit, ECMI remains committed to continue channelling any funds
directly to Mitspa House, and we want to encourage you to keep blessing and supporting Mitspa
House as you have done in the past, even more now in this time of transition. With this in mind,
we will be launching a special campaign to bless Mitspa House during these months, so you will
be hearing from us shortly about it.

It is a very real encouragement to us all to see this ministry fully coming under the umbrella of a
local Romanian mission, and we are thrilled to see the ministry growing in autonomy and
maturity. We look forward to seeing what God is going to do in the new season that opens for
Mitspa House, and we hope you will continue being a vital part of this ministry.

Together In Christ,
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International Director President
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